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URBAN AND RURAL PLANNING ACT, 2000
PUBLIC HEARING

St. John’s Urban Region Regional Plan Amendment No. 3, 2014

A Public Hearing to consider representations, including objection or 
comments on the St. John’s Urban Region Regional Plan Amendment 
No. 3, 2014 will be held on Thursday December 4, 2014 at 7 p.m. at 
the Fairfield Inn & Suites, 199 Kenmount Road, St. John’s – O’Regan 
Ballroom.

The St. John’s Urban Region Regional Plan Amendment No. 3, 2014 
will replace the St. John’s Urban Region Regional Plan map currently 
in effect.

Verbal representations will be accepted at the public hearing. 
Written representations, including objections or comments, may be 
submitted by registered mail, email, mail or delivery to:

Land Use Planning
Department of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700
St. John’s, NL
A1B 4J6
Email:     MAinfo@gov.nl.ca
 
The St. John’s Urban Region Regional Plan Amendment No. 3, 2014  
may be inspected during normal business hours at the Department 
of Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs or on the departmental 
website: 
http://www.miga.gov.nl.ca/consultations/index.html.    

For more information about the St. John’s Urban Region Regional 
Plan Amendment No. 3, 2014 or the Public Hearing, please call the 
Land Use Planning office at (709) 729-3090.


